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July 
24th INSET DAY—School Closed 

25th INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

September 

4th  INSET DAY—School Closed 

5th   INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

October 

21st  HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

30th  INSET DAY—School Closed 

31st  Return to School 
 

December 

20th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY Starts 
 

2024 

January 

4th Return to School 

22nd  INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

February 

10th HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

19th Return to School 
 

March 

29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 
 

April 

15th Return to school 
 

May 

6th BANK HOLIDAY 

25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 

3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 

4th Return to School 
 

July 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 100% 94.80% 

LG2 98.55% 92.69% 

Crinnis 94.44% 93.03% 

Booley 91.57% 93.24% 

Polmear 95.79% 94.72% 

Polkerris 95.40% 96.26% 

Silvermines 87.85% 95.13% 

Gribbin 98.15% 95.40% 

Carnjewey 94.62% 95.39% 

Duporth 90.91% 93.67% 

Menabilly 97.78% 95.19% 

sual cost of £2.41.  

 

Currently only 

80% of payments 

have been made       

towards school 

swimming        

lessons.  Please 

can those who 

have not yet paid 

do so via 

ParentPay or 

through the 

school office. 

-100% 

-25% 

-50% 

-75% 

Dear Parents and Carer 

As we break for the summer holidays I would like to Thank you all for your un-
wavering support. 

I do believe we have a very unique school here, filled with extraordinary chil-
dren, talented staff, committed parents and Governors. 

It is the power of the relationships between us all that makes Tywardreath the 
special place it is today. 

I would like to Thank you on behalf of the staff for all your generous gifts and 
kind words. We are certainly ready for some rest and relaxation! 

My final thoughts, however, must go to our wonderful Year 6 pupils who have 
completed their journey with us. 

Whilst we have shed some tears today I know they are all ready to jump into the 
next exciting phase of their education and development. 

We wish you all the very best! 

I hope you are all able to enjoy some time with your loved ones over the sum-
mer. 

Warmest wishes 

Mrs McColville 



 

 



 

 

  


